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Recent work at site  

A planning application has been submitted to 

Cornwall Council for the proposed construction and 

use of a new vehicular access from Trelavour Downs 

onto Brewers Hill. The proposed access has been 

designed to enable operational needs such as 

mobilisation of exploratory drilling and ancillary 

equipment, maintenance vehicle access and 

Emergency services access. The application details 

will be out for public consultation shortly. 

Work to create a new permissive path along the 

northern boundary of the site is progressing, 

vegetation clearance along the new route is being 

supervised by our ecologists and surfacing is expected 

to begin soon. 

Long lead items for the Demonstration Plant at 

TreLith have been ordered, some initial components 

have begun to arrive on site with construction due to 

commence later in the year. The facility, including a 

new laboratory and visitor centre, will be 

commissioned during 2024. 

A presentation evening for the community will be 

held in the early Autumn to provide an update on the 

Trelavour project. The details of this will be shared 

online nearer to the time. This will be a chance for 

the local community to find out more information 

and ask any questions they may have. 

 

 

Funding  

As you may have seen in the press, Cornish Lithium have raised £53.6 

million from The UK Infrastructure Bank, who are owned and financed 

by the UK Government, and a consortium of specialist mining 

investors. This is an exciting development for Cornish Lithium and 

these funds will allow us to progress to a construction decision for 

our Trelavour Project and materially progress our geothermal lithium 

business as well.  

 Jobs 

There are multiple vacancies for the TreLith processing site available 

on our website. These include Multi-Skilled Maintenance Engineering 

Team, Process Technician, Metallurgists/Process Engineers and 

Laboratory Technicians. We are also looking to recruit a number of 

‘year in industry placements’ for Chemical and Process Engineering 

Placement students and/or Graduates.   

 

 

 

                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Cornish Lithium Hard Rock Summer 

Newsletter 2023  

Scan the QR code to visit our website and find 

out more about our work, and sign up to our 

newsletter: cornishlithium.com 

Cornish Lithium has attended a variety of events over the 

first half of 2023, including a successful three days at the 

Royal Cornwall Show and a presentation to St Austell Rotary 

Club. The Team will be at various events across the summer. 

Come and say hello and find out more about our projects.  

  

2023 Cornish Lithium Community Fund 

In 2022 Cornish Lithium partnered with Cornwall Community 

Foundation (CCF) to announce a £20,000 fund eligible for 

groups local to Cornish Lithium project areas. Following its 

success, the 2023 fund is now open for applications, and can 

be found on the CCF website. Communities around the china 

clay area nearby to the hard rock project are eligible to apply 

for a share of this fund, with grants awarded between £250 

and £2,500. Communities around the lithium in geothermal 

waters projects are also eligible to apply, including areas such 

as Gwennap, Carharrack and St Day, Lanner, Chacewater and 

Blackwater. Applications are open until the 18th September 

and can be made via the CCF website: 

www.cornwallcommunityfoundation.com 
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